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This is more ridiculous nonsense based on misinformation, fear-mongering, and is 

anti-democratic.Vote by mail is safe, secure, and makes voting more accessible for 

all registered voters. We should be doing everything we can to have a modern, highly 

accessible, secure voting system and going back to in-person voting is only an 

attempt to make voting less accessible and therefore lower turnout. Oregon should 

be proud of their 44-year-old vote-by-mail system and consistently having one of the 

highest voter turnouts in the nation. Only in bizarro-world is this considered a 

"problem." 


